
 

 

 
 

 

Please visit our school website at: 

www.robyparkprimary.co.uk 
 

Attendance Update: 

 Present Marks Authorised 

Absences 

Unauthorised 

Absences 

% Attendance 

Reception 85.7 1.9 12.4  85.7 

Year 1 92.3  5.0  2.7  92.3  

Year 2 95.2  1.0 3.8  95.2 

Year 3 88.8 6.5  4.6  88.8  

Year 4 91.2 0  8.8  91.2  

Year 5 93.7  5.8  0.5  93.7  

Year 6 94.1  5.9  0  94.1  
 

Congratulations to Year 2 our Attendance League Winners this week! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Comic Relief Fundraising: 

Thank you to everyone who took part in our fundraising activities for 

Comic Relief last Friday. As a  result of your donations from wearing 

something red and decorating cakes with funny faces, we raised £170. 

The children also enjoyed a fun assembly with Mrs McLoughlin and Mrs 

D’Arcy learning about how the money raised from their donations helps 

people who are less fortunate than ourselves.  
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IMPORTANT TERM DATE INFORMATION: 

School will now be open to all pupils on Thursday 7th May and Friday 8th 

May as normal. 

School will now close for the Whit Holidays on Thursday 21st May and 

reopen on Tuesday 2nd June. 

A letter was sent out explaining this last week.  

 

http://www.robyparkprimary.co.uk/


Spring Term Assessment Week: 

Well done to all of the children who have sat their Spring Term assessments this week. 

Our teachers have been pleased with the effort that the childen have put into their 

tests this week and look forward to sharing your child’s results with you at Parents’ 

Evening after the Easter holidays.   

 

Nursery and Reception Easter Bonnet Parade:  

The children will be perfoming their annual Easter Bonnet parade 

on Wednesday 1st April. Information has been sent home already 

about this event and making bonnets. 

Girls Football Team: 

We are sure you will join us in wishing our Y5/6 girls football team good luck 

as they take part in their next tournamnet on Tuesday 24th March. The girls 

are not only representing Roby Park Primary School – they are representing 

all Knowsley schools having won the local tournament a while ago. Good luck, 

girls! 

 

Important Notices: 

 

 School is still collecting vouchers from Sainsbury’s to help purchase new 

equipment for school. If you or a friend or family member pick up any  

vouchers whilst out shopping then please send them into school. Thank 

you! 

 We continue to receive some complaints from our local residents 

about cars blocking drives and pavements at the start and end of the 

school day. I would ask that out of respect and courtesy of our 

neighbours that you carefully consider where you park when dropping off and collecting your 

children.  Thank you for co-operation with this matter. 

 Please contact school before 9am if your child is going to be absent from school. We will be 

meeting with parents whose children are persistently late for school and referring these 

families to our attendance service. I would like to remind you that school begins at 8.45am 

and class doors and school gates will lock at 8.50am. If you are late to school, you must 

report to the school office.  

 I would like to remind parents to send in details to the school office of any change of 

addresses or telephone numbers. It is important that we have this information correct and 

up to date in case we need to contatct you in a case of emergency.  

 

Date for your Diary: 

Easter Holidays: School closes for the Easter holidays on Thursday 2nd April at 1pm. 

Have a good week! 

Mr. Hatton 



 


